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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 
I am proud to announce that Robin Streit, fifth grade teacher, has been selected 
by her colleagues to be R. B. Hunt’s 2018-2019 Teacher of the Year.  Ms. Streit is 
the kind of teacher that always sees the “glass half full”.  She has a love for 
children and a passion for watching them learn. Congratulations!  
 
Andrew Shaw, first grade teacher was chosen as Hunt’s Rookie Teacher of the 
Year.  Only teachers that have taught three years or fewer are eligible for this 
honor.  Mr. Shaw started with Hunt as an extended day leader, while finishing his 
teaching degree. His excitement and love of learning are an inspiration to all. Both 
Ms. Streit and Mr. Shaw will be recognized at the “Teacher of the Year” Banquet 
sponsored by I.N.K. (Investing in Kids) in January.  
 
Congratulations to Alex Altman for being the newest member of the “Principal’s 
Million Word” club. A big shout out to Andy Birchall and Hannah Vickery who have 
both read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. Proud of all three of you! 
 
Parents, don’t be caught not being able to access your student’s report cards. They 
will be available for view on October 24th in the Home Access Center (H.A.C.)  If 
you have not set up your HAC account, please do. You do not need any passwords 
from the school, simply login to the St. Johns County Schools website. Across the 
top, you will see the HAC icon, click to enter HAC and set up your account. If you 
wish to have a paper copy sent home, please call the school and request one. 
 
Thank you to all the parents that have been respecting our drop off and pick up 
procedures! You Rock! 
 
Looking forward to a great week, 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

8th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Jasmine, Maddox Stein Rivas, Isabela Stark,  

Noah Dirienzo, Luna Weiss, Noah Ellenburg, Wyatt Robinson 

SECOND GRADE: Phoebe Armstrong, Tatiana Unwalla, Kolton Barrett, 

Wyatt Guzman, Alena Luz, Isaac O’Rourke, Bryce Bates, Kaydenn Krain, 

Layla Usina, Waylon Alphonso 

THIRD GRADE: Genesis Castellon, Nolia Seward, Cayla Mason,  

Raymond Courtney, Natasha Amesbury, Aleko Darios, Cora McMaugh,  

Inzo Michalko, Aaron Johnson, Joaquin Ramirez, Evangeline Hadley-Rivera 

FOURTH GRADE: Jordan Cunningham, Reese Stonaker, Brooks Greiner, 

Christopher Baker, Marin Eyestone, Marley Lloyd 

FIFTH GRADE: Ella Levy, Merik Pras, Rainster Pablo, Ethan Watson,  

Gianna Wihbey, Jim Nguyen, Alex Altman, Peyton Hampel, Owen Pytel 

 

 

REMINDER 
Extended Day  

     Payments ARE due  

      October 15th. A late             

fee of $30 will be 

charged on the 

16th.Please submit  

payment to Laura Inman 

in the Front Office. 

Thank You! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October 9th- 
October 16th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette, Home-
Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken 
Nuggets with WG Roll 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatballs, Hot Dog, Chicken 
Nuggets with Garlic Toast 
Friday–BBQ Chicken, Cheeseburger, Mini Corn 
Dogs, Garlic Toast 
Monday– No School 
Tuesday-Mini Corn Dogs, Mini Cheese Raviloi with 
WG Garlic Toast, Nacho Lil’Bites 

The Fall Festival is our next big event.  If you turned in 
your orange preorder form for T-shirts and wristbands, and 
have not received a shirt, please contact us at rbhuntvolun-
teers@gmail.com  We will also be selling T-shirts at the Open 
House, October 18th. Our next PTAO meeting is also the  

morning of the 18th at 8:35am.  The festival is Friday,  
October 26th from 5-7:30, the Parade of Characters is at 

8:30am. 
We have a Panera Bread Spirit Day next week. It takes 

place on Wednesday October 10th, from 4pm-8pm at the 
Panera Bread Company.  A flyer should be coming home closer 
to this date that must be turned in when ordering at Panera 
Bread for our school to get credit.  They have a variety of 
healthy dinner options and the food is delicious!  No cooking 
Wednesday!! 
 
  

 Box Tops are due October 19th 

1. Cut them off your snacks (Bugles, Annie’s, Gushers) 

2. Place them in an envelope with your teacher’s name (the 

winning class gets a party) 

3. Put them in your child’s red folder 

PTAO News 

Fire Prevention Poster Contest:  

Grades 1-4 

Rules: 

 Posters must be on  

         standard size poster board         

(22x 28) 

 Poster is student work  

         only 

 Posters can be drawn,  

         pasted, painted or colored 

 Students whose parents are 

a St. Augustine firefighter 

are not  eligible 

 

Awards date : Friday,  

October  26th, 10:00a.m. at 

the St. Augustine Fire 

Dept., Station #1, 101 

Malaga Street 

Deadline for Posters is  

Friday, October 19th, 

8:30am  

 

For more information– contact 

your homeroom teacher or 

the Front Office 

 Business Partners 
O.C. Whites is a Beacon Donor 

 Directly across from the downtown Marina, their menu includes homemade 
crab cakes, fresh grouper, fresh shrimp, chowder, steak, chicken and pasta dishes, a great 
kid’s menu and yummy drinks.  The building dates back to 1790 and was originally a hotel.  
118 Avenida Menendez (904) 824-0808 
 
The White Room is also a Beacon Donor! 

 The White Room is an award- winning, full service private event and wed-
ding venue located in the heart of historic St. Augustine on the historic bay front.  They 
have 3 private waterfront event venues to choose from, all with indoor and outdoor 
areas with breath taking views.  In their 10 years of experience, they have already won 
many awards.  Check out the beautiful pictures at whiteroomweddings.com 
 
Grower’s Alliance Coffee Shop is a Beacon Donor again! 

 322 Anastasia Boulevard The Growers Alliance Strives for the cleanest and 
healthiest ways to experience coffee.  Organic sustainability gives us this high quality 
coffee to share and be proud of.  In today’s age of processed foods, people want their 
clean, natural alternatives.  Very kid friendly and close to the school. 

 

Calling ALL 

Volunteers…  

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Health Clinic needs help 

for the upcoming Health 
Screening. If you are able to 
volunteer your time on 10/11 
please email Allison DuBrow 

at: 
allisondubrow@gmail 

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com
mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com

